
 

  

 
MUA Annual General 

Meeting 
 

AATFI R&D AND YARD CLOSED 
Thursday, 29th November 2018 

From 0600hrs - 1100hrs 
 
The AATFI R&D Office and Yard will be closed from 
0600hrs – 1100hrs on Thursday 29th November 2018 for 
the MUA Annual General Meeting.  

Please note that we will re-open from 1100 hours to 1400 
hours for Receival and Delivery of Cargo on 29th 
November 2018. 

 

Regards  

Kylie Kinman 

Acting Facility Coordinator 

03rd October 2018 
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